
UPPER LACHLAN SHIRE COUNCIL 
2024-2025 DRAFT OPERATIONAL/SERVICE DELIVERY PLAN  

SUBMISSION FORM 

 
 

 
Submissions must be in writing on the approved form and may be lodged at any 
Council Office, emailed to council@upperlachlan.nsw.gov,au, or mailed to The 
General Manager, Upper Lachlan Shire Council, PO Box 42, Gunning NSW 2581. 
 
Please note: 

• Submissions must be received no later than, Monday 29 January 2024. 
• Please note submissions should only include a maximum of three (3) 

items in the order of their priority and provide cost estimates where 
appropriate. 

• This submission is for consideration for the 2024-2025 year only and 
will not be considered in subsequent years. 

 
Submission from: 
 
Name:______________________________________________________________ 
 
Business/Organisation (if applicable):_____________________________________ 
 
Address:____________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone:___________________________Fax:____________________________ 
 
Email:______________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature:______________________________________Date:_________________ 
 
Details of Submission (please attach additional sheets if necessary): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact Council’s Chief Financial Officer,  
Mr Jonathan Blake during office hours on (02) 4830 1000 or email 
council@upperlachlan.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Thank you for your interest in Upper Lachlan Shire Council’s Operational Plan. 
 
 
Alex Waldron 
Chief Executive Officer  
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